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SUBJECT: Notification of Fee Increase for Session 2024-2025 

  
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings ! 

 

As per the decision by competent authorities, there will be an increase in the fee 

for the upcoming session 2024-25. 

  

The Composite Fee and Transport Fee will be raised by 6 percent in 

comparison to the last session. This decision is in line with the ongoing efforts to 

meet the evolving needs of our education institution. The increased fees will be 

implemented w.e.f 1st April’2024.The same is reflected on the school website. 

  

We value your understanding and support. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 
Sonia Anil Verma 

Principal 

 

 
 

  

  
 


